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Hello, Attorney Barbour,
 
Attached is correspondence related to your public records request.
 
Lauren Jandl
Chief of Staff
 
Vermont Attorney General’s Office
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609
Email:  lauren.jandl@vermont.gov
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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August 21, 2023 


 
Nancy Barbour, via email to: Nbarbour@nablaw.net 


 


Re: Public Records Request  


Dear Attorney Barbour: 


I write in response to your request for public records, dated August 18, 2023, in which you 
requested: AG opinions interpreting VT and Federal consumer protection act concerning home 
improvement contracts. 
 
The Attorney General’s opinions published since the year 2000 are available on the Office’s 
website linked here: https://ago.vermont.gov/about-attorney-generals-office/attorney-general-
opinions. Opinions published since the year 1979 are available through Westlaw. The Attorney 
General’s Office is not aware of any opinions related to your request. If you would like to speak 
with a member of the Attorney General’s Consumer Protection Unit about any questions you may 
have, please let us know.  
 
 
Sincerely, 


 
/s/ Lauren Jandl 


 
Lauren Jandl 
Chief of Staff 
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